
 

The Government of Bosnia and Herzegovina confirms its 
Commitment to join Europa Re and is willing to Proceed with Project 
Preparation Activities 

 

3 July 2012 - Over the last couple of months significant progress has been made in Europa Re accession 

negotiations with Bosnia and Herzegovina. In July 2012, the government of BiH confirmed its interest to proceed 

with the preparation of the World Bank SEEC CRIF project which will secure the minimum amount of funding 

required to finance the BiH membership contribution to Europa Re shareholders’ capital.  

 

Europa Re looks forward to facilitating further accession steps for BiH and assisting the government with all 

project implementation activities in this country. 


